
 

 

 

Notice of Nomination of 2017-2018 APBA Board of Director Positions 
 

NOTICE OF 2017-2018 APBA BOARD OF DIRECTORS POSITION OPENINGS:  
Every member of APBA is entitled to nominate an APBA member to serve on the 
APBA Board of Directors.  There are currently four (4) APBA Board of Director’s 
positions to be filled for the 2017-2018 seasons that would begin November 1, 2016. 
The Board of Director’s positions are for a two-year term. 
 
The information below must be COMPLETED, SIGNED, YOUR SIGNATURE AND 
MEMBER NUMBER IS REQUIRED! and RETURNED to APBA via email to 
pmell@apba.org or via fax to APBA National Headquarters at (586) 773-6490.  All 
nominations must be emailed or faxed to the APBA no later than July 1, 2016 for your 
nomination to be valid.   From the APBA member nominees the APBA Nomination 
Committee will select the candidates to be included in the Board of Director’s election.   
 
 

I nominate __________________________________ to serve on the APBA Board of Directors for 2017-2018. 

 
_______________________________    ________________            ___________________________________________ 
              Members Name  (Please Print)                 Member No.                                SIGNATURE  (Required) 
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